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Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at  
*DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS, CSE.POLICY or (602) 274-7951. 

The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to PGriffin@azdes.gov   
********************************************************************************************************************************* 

DCSE has received the following contact information from DHHS for AL, LA and MS for 
people who receive child support and have been displaced:  
If you receive child support and are not getting payments because you have been 
displaced by Hurricane Katrina, please use the following contacts to let your state child 
support agency know where you are:  
o Alabama - Child Support Hurricane Hotline at 1-800-951-1274 or e-mail 
childsupportstorm@dhr.state.al.us
o Louisiana - The Louisiana Customer Service Center at 1-800-256-4650 or 1-225-922-8100.  
o Mississippi - Child Support Hurricane Hotline at 1-866-388-2836 or e-mail 
poluade@mdhs.state.ms.us
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